
Dear , thank you for your Freedom of Information request. 

The information that you are seeking is held by the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside.  Please find our response below. 

   How much has the office of Police and Crime Commissioner spent on: 

a. Social media; 

We have interpreted “social media” to refer to Twitter and Facebook.  Dealing with 
social media forms part of the Commissioner’s Media and Communications 
Manager’s role and there has been no spend on social media since the election of 
the Commissioner as all tools used are free of charge. 

b. Consultancy; 

The following amounts have been spent on consultancy services –  

 2012/13 (although 
please note that 
during 2012/13 
Humberside Police 
Authority was in 
existence from 
01.04.12 until 
21.11.12 when the 
Office of the Police 
and Crime 
Commissioner came 
into existence) 

2013/14 2014/15 (to date) 

Sector (now named 
CAPITA Asset 
Services) for 
treasury 
management 
services 

£8,373.00 £4,117.32 £3,542.00 

HRAS for human 
resources services 

£16,070.00 £23,750.00 £770.00 

c.       Company cars; 

There are no company cars within the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
and spend has therefore been nil. 

in each financial year since being elected Police and Crime Commissioner? 

 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied 
information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of 



access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an 
internal review should be made within 30 days and addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
c/o Mail Room, Humberside Police Headquarters 
Priory Road 
Hull 
HU5 5SF 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Johnson 
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